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MISSIONARY
WORK COMES  
FULL

July 2015 Pope Francis visited Santa Cruz Parish during His Apostolic Journey  
to Bolivia, Ecuador and Paraguay. His Holiness was the second Pope to visit  

the sites of missionary work begun by our beloved Father Joe Walijewski.

Ash Wednesday, February 10, 2016 Bishop Callahan  
met with Archbishop Sergio Calandrina and began  
the process of bringing the missionary work full circle. 

Santa Cruz Parish is completing its history as a Mission Parish  
of La Crosse Diocese and beginning a new story  
as a local Parish of Santa Cruz de la Sierra  
Archdiocese. As Fr. Walijewski thanked the  
children of La Crosse Diocese so many years 
ago, we thank you for being a part of 
this journey through the annual  
Mite Box collection.
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